
 

  

eSmart Membership 
 
This is the next step forward for libraries awarded with eSmart status.  Launching in July, it 
supports the continuation of education and awareness of online safety.   
 
We will help you assist your community by: 
 

Keeping you current 
• Four newsletters a year with the latest news about cyber safety practices 
• Exclusive new best practice resources 
• An 8-point action Checklist developed by experts at the Alannah & Madeline 

Foundation 
 

Keeping you informed 
• Access to live and recorded webinars for staff professional development 
• Research and insights from industry experts 

 

Keeping you supported 
• Ongoing one-to-one eSmart support when you need it 
• Continued easy access to the eSmart platform 

 

Keeping you connected 
• Online forum to e-meet other eSmart library teams  
• Engage anytime and share innovative ideas 
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